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MS Kellie Petherick 
2 / 37 - Level 1, 28 Franklin Street Adams ST 
Curl Curl SA 2096 
kellie_petherick@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am an owner of a nearby property and am writing to oppose this application for the proposed 
tower. There are many reasons why this application should be refused. 

The tower presents an extremely unacceptable health risk to children using the fields, 
attending the local primary school nearby (CCNPS) as well as to neighbouring residents and 
beach goers. 

There are thousands of peer-reviewed scientific studies show adverse effects on the body. Top 
insurers, Lloyd's of London and Swiss RE no longer cover health damage caused by 
electromagnetic radiation directly or indirectly arising out of, resulting from or contributed to by 
electromagnetic fields, electromagnetic radiation, electromagnetism, radio waves or noise. 
Children are more susceptible to exposure. 
Also, the application lacks transparency - there is no mention as to exactly what the 
"associated equipment" consists of. 

There are currently no issues with signal on any network (including Optus) so there is no need 
for this tower to be installed. 

A lot of work has gone into rehabilitating the lagoon edge including a funding grant from the 
Environmental Trust. Having a tower in this neighbourhood is not aesthetically pleasing and 
certainly would not fit in with the landscape (especially the magnificent beach only a short 
distance away). 

Kind regards
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